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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: Fwd: 
1 message

Aksyon Kalikasan <aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph> Mon, Mar 14, 2022 at 5:51 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Regional Office <denr8888mimaropa@yahoo.com>
Cc: DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph>

  Dear Sir/Ma'am, 

Respectfully forwarded herein email received dated March 14, 2022 coursed thru the DENR Action Center/Hotline
<aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph> from AL BATUL SAPORNA <alsaporna@gmail.com> for your information and
appropriate action, please. Kindly inform the complainant of action taken in this regard furnishing this Office for monitoring
and reference purposes. 
Thank you and stay safe! 

Reference Number: ACK20220314-12 

IMPORTANT:

The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient, you
must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us
immediately by return email and delete the document. The Action Center/Hotline is neither liable for the proper and
complete transmission of the information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Action Center/Hotline accepts no liability for
any damage caused by this email or its attachments due to viruses, interference, interception, corruption or unauthorized
access.

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: emb_calabarzon@yahoo.com <emb_calabarzon@yahoo.com> 
Date: Mon, Mar 14, 2022 at 5:45 PM 
Subject: Re: Fwd: 
To: Aksyon Kalikasan <aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph>, <calabarzon@emb.gov.ph> 
Cc: DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph> 

Sir/Ma'am, this concern po is for the MIMAROPA region. 
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Thank you po

EMB CALABARZON 

On Mon, 14 Mar 2022 at 5:24 PM, Aksyon Kalikasan
<aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph> wrote:

Dear Sir/Ma'am, 

Respectfully forwarded herein email received dated March 14, 2022 coursed thru the DENR Action Center/Hotline
<aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph> from AL BATUL SAPORNA <alsaporna@gmail.com> for your information and
appropriate action, please. Kindly inform the complainant of action taken in this regard furnishing this Office for
monitoring and reference purposes. 
Thank you and stay safe! 

Reference Number: ACK20220314-12 

-KDAM 

 

IMPORTANT:

The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient,
you must not disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us
immediately by return email and delete the document. The Action Center/Hotline is neither liable for the proper and
complete transmission of the information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Action Center/Hotline accepts no liability
for any damage caused by this email or its attachments due to viruses, interference, interception, corruption or
unauthorized access.

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: AL BATUL SAPORNA <alsaporna@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Mar 14, 2022 at 10:59 AM 
Subject: Re: 
To: Governor Jose Chaves Alvarez <palawan.governor@gmail.com> 
Cc: <aksyonkalikasan@denr.gov.ph>, <web@denr.gov.ph.nov> 

Dear Sir,

I hope you are doing well.
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I wonder why I did not get any response from you since you acknowledged my email on October 11, 2021. This is
regarding my concern about the Garbage here in our area, please see thread for all the details of my email. 

Thanks, 
Al Saporna

On Fri, 14 Jan 2022, 9:47 am AL BATUL SAPORNA <alsaporna@gmail.com> wrote: 
Hello Sir,
 
I hope you have been well starting this year, 2022.
 
I just want to have a gentle follow up for the particular request I sent last Oct. 2021.
 
Undersigned for my contact reference should you wish to discuss with me regarding this matter.
 
 
Thank you and Best Regards,
Al Saporna
 
On Mon, 11 Oct 2021 at 11:25, AL BATUL SAPORNA <alsaporna@gmail.com> wrote: 

Thanks Gov!
 
Waiting for positive feedback then.
 
 
Regards,
Al Saporna
 
On Mon, 11 Oct 2021, 10:50 am Governor Jose Chaves Alvarez <palawan.governor@gmail.com> wrote: 

Acknowledged
 
 
Provincial Governor's Office
2nd Floor, Provincial Capitol Complex
Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
048 433 2987
 
 
On Sat, Oct 9, 2021 at 10:08 PM AL BATUL SAPORNA <alsaporna@gmail.com> wrote: 

Dear Sir,
 
     Greetings! 
 
     This is to formally request from your good office a designated dumpsite and at least once or twice a week
collection of garbage here in our Barangay,  Barangay Magara, Roxas, Palawan. Among the 31 Barangays,
we are one of those with largest population comprising almost 8% of the total municipal population. 
 
     I came up with this request because I definitely believe that this indeed big Baranggay has been regularly
generating a serious bulk of garbage and I am afraid where those garbages specially non-bio have been
thrown off ever since.
 
    I am really hoping that your good office will take consideration for this request and our Barangay will
definitely appreciate should this request be approved as early Christmas gift. 
 
     Should you aim to contact me for whatever clarification, please do not hesitate to phone me or through
whatever means of communication. Undersigned is my direct mobile number for your reference.
 
    I indeed look forward to hearing from you soon.
 
 
Al Saporna
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Resident of Baranggay Magara
09288284228
09995373098
 
 


